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RE: Governor's proposed FY25 budget supports strategic investment in UA 
 
Dec. 14, 2023 
 
Dear University of Alaska Community, 
 
Governor Dunleavy released his FY25 budget proposal today. It partially funds key 
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goal to achieve Tier 1 (R1) Research Status. UAF currently ranks as an R2, within 
the top 7% of U.S. universities in research achievement. Attaining R1 status would 
place UAF within the top 4% of U.S. research universities and have wide-ranging 
positive impacts on UAF, the UA system, and Alaska’s economy.  
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capabilities. ACUASI continues to be a national leader in drone testing and 
research, and these funds will support their ongoing projects. 

● $2.2 million in state general fund match for the Alaska Railbelt Carbon Capture & 
Sequestration Project at UAF -  This was included in our original budget request, 
but was conditional on receipt of a Department of Energy (DOE) grant. UAF 
received that grant, so the funds cover the required state match. 

● $1 million in state funds for Alaska Energy Data Storage and Access 
Revitalization Project - 


